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3rd JUL 2018 

 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 
 

OOCL Rate Restorations on Australia Trade 
  

Dear Valued Customers: 

 

OOCL would like to advise that in order to maintain a high standard of service to 

customers, there will be a Rate Restoration of US$300/20’ and US$600/40’ from 01st 

August 2018, for both dry and refrigerated cargoes in the base ocean freight for 

cargoes from Korea, China, Taiwan, Hong Kong to Australia. This increase will apply 

on top of existing ongoing market rates and will be subject to accessorial surcharges 

applicable at the time of shipment. 

 

For further information, please kindly contact your local sales representatives. 

  

Thank you for your understanding and continued support of OOCL. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
OOCL HONG KONG BRANCH 

The Environment: We take it personally 


